SGLC Committee Reports
March 28th, 2016

Executive Committee:
Committee Meetings every Sunday @5pm

e Exec did not meet due to Easter. Report will be done at Senate.
Academic Affairs Committee:

- At the meeting with the History Department, we discussed Tier 1 options to be expanded
to also include American Pluralism and Global History in order to provide students with
more opportunities to take culturally diverse courses. This is predicted to come into effect
Fall 2017. For any questions or comments you can email me at kphilbrick@luc.edu, or
Ugo Okere at uokere@luc.edu.

- Will be meeting with the Division of Student Development to discuss possible funding of
the student feedback website.
- Our committee meetings are held every Monday at 7pm!

Allocations Committee:
- No Report submitted.

Facilities & Transportation:

Committee Meetings Thursdays at 7pm.
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The Facilities and Transportation is continuing to work with CAN on Storage Space Initiative.
Senator Anderson, Courage, and Pazik met with Campus Transportation about the 8-ride app,
FRN, and other campus transportation issues. Senator Pazik is preparing transition docs for next
year’s F&T committee.

F&T co-sponsored the TGIF Act.
Sign-up for Earth Day Volunteering!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Zpnb24D47YmtzQ O8i_41Hn43E7KchuXxncjSQyXy8c/view
form

That's all for now. §
Justice Committee:

- We’ve decided to cosponsor one event with the Wellness Center, and do a bystander
training info session (more details to come). Still working on the PPSA fund event at the
end of April.

RCDC Committee:
Committee Meetings — Thursday’s 8:45pm

- No report submitted.

Safety & Wellness Committee:

Committee Meetings -- Thursdays at 4pm in the SGLC Olffice
-The referendum question “Should the Loyola University Chicago Lakeshore and Water
Tower Campuses be made smoke-free?” passed! A huge thank you to everyone who has
been involved in this initiative.
-As always, committee meetings are open and we’d love to hear your thoughts regarding
anything safety and wellness related!

Spring Elections
Results have been disclosed. Working on various things to wrap up Elections..

Ad Hoc: Food Recovery Network (FRN)
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FRN will officially meet on Wednesdays @7 pm in the SGLC office.

Members Dumbauld and Courage created a short powerpoint presentation and are planning to
present to fraternities, sororities, teams, clubs, and other organizations on campus within the next
week on FRN and how volunteers can get involved.

Ad Hoc: TGIF Legislation

Dream Proposal due Wednesday, March 8th (DONE!)

TGIF Legislation submitted by Sunday, March 27th (WILL BE DONE TODAY?!).
TGIF legislation read to Senate on Tuesday, March 29th.

TGIF legislation voted on by Tuesday, April 5th.

Work on TGIF Council Guidelines ( TGIF needs to be self-sustainable—we need a
proposal to Jane Neufeld with guidelines (like SAF handbook))

The Ad Hoc Committee (chief sponsor is Senator Pazik) is working on legislation and will turn it
in for a reading by Sunday at 4PM. ESO Hashwani will give a presentation on TGIF during the
exec committee report.

Ad Hoc: Constitutional Review Committee
The Committee has continued to edit and gather feedback this past week on the articles. We are
aiming to bring the edits to the Senate floor next week.

Ad Hoc: MAP Advocacy Committee
MAC met for its first committee meeting following Senate on Tuesday. Anusha was elected
chair of the committee.



